
The Kettleburgh Town Estate Charity 

No 207258 

 

This charity was originally set up with funds from the sale of the Church Cottages where Mr and Mrs 

Glason now live, with the Interest on the capital being dispensed annually. 

Originally the money was given to the OAPs in the form of coal. However, we now spend our limited 

resources in the form of grants to first year college students whom reside within the parish. Recent 

recipients being Ben Garland, Gabriella De Roeper, Lindsay Compton, Hugh Cavanaugh and Laura 

Butcher. 

This small charity is run by the two Church Wardens and the Priest in Charge. 

 

John Bater (Church Warden) 

 


